Elmer, Linda

From: Historic Preservation Commission

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 1:.09 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: grove of trees at the Marcus Center for the Performing Arts

From: Stephanie Bartz [mailto:heybartzieB8@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 1:03 PM

To: Historic Preservation Commission

Cc: mpa@milwaukeepreservation.org

Subject: grove of trees at the Marcus Center for the Performing Arts

Good afternoon,

I'm a Milwaukee county resident that is upset and bothered by the plans or
idea to do away with the Grove of Trees at the MPAC.

That is a gem 1n our city to use on warm days, and overall for the beauty
& calm that only nature can bring us in our busy days.

PLEASE restore the grove of trees.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Bartz

1508 Underwood Ave.
Wauwatosa, WI 53213

Stephanie Bartz
Photographer & Location Scout, Stephanie Bartz Photography

414 640 7976
hitps:/fiwww.sbartzphotography.com/ | http://www.sbartzlocations.com/
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